
25 September 2023

Dear PCS Families

RE: Meet your child’s mentor - Thursday 5 October 2023

We have had a very positive start to the year and our pastoral team in each year group are
looking forward to introducing themselves to you.

At PCS, we pride ourselves on our pastoral care system and we believe that your child’s
mentor is the essential bridge between home and school life.

This year, we have adapted our systems and each student now meets with their mentor on a
daily basis for a Personal Development Intervention slot at the end of the day. These
sessions focus on Literacy, Mental Health and Wellbeing and all aspects of our school
Values. This regularity strengthens relationships and ensures that the mentor can fully
support your child with all aspects of school life.

We would like to invite you into school on Thursday 5 October to meet with your child’s
mentor. This is a perfect opportunity for you to discuss your child’s return to the academic
year and ask any questions about how the school is working to ensure the best for your
child.

How to book your appointment slot
This will be a live event (face to face) and you can book your slot in advance. Appointments
will take place between 3.45pm and 6.45pm. You will be able to book an appointment time
using Schoolcloud Parent’s login: https://peacehavencs.schoolcloud.co.uk/
Please use your email address that this letter was sent to.

When you have logged in for the event, please select the time that you wish to meet the
Mentor. Please make a note of your appointment time ready for when you come along to
PCS.

Appointment slots can be booked from today until 8am on Thursday 5 October.

If you have a concern that you wish to address that will take longer than five minutes, please
speak with your child’s mentor on the evening. They will be able to direct you to the
appropriate member(s) of staff for follow-up.

Kind regards

Ms Josie Turner
Assistant Headteacher - Personal Development

https://peacehavencs.schoolcloud.co.uk/

